
 

December 10, 2021 

RQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS NO. 2021-02 

ENGINEERING SERVICES 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The City of Rio Grande City is soliciting proposals from engineering firms to 
perform such work in the State of Texas for:  

 

Rio Grande City Water Treatment Plant #1 Rehabilitation and East Water 
Loop Project 

  

  

A copy of the RFQ is on the city’s website:  www.cityofrgc.com  

Please submit a statement of qualifications to the address below: 

 

Melissa Garza, City Secretary 

City of Rio Grande City 

5332 E. US Highway 83 

Rio Grande City, Texas 78582 

 

Proposals shall be received by the City no later than 5:00 p.m. on the December 28, 
2021. For additional information, email your requests or questions to 
eybeas@cityofrgc.com. The City reserves the right to negotiate with any and all 
individuals or firms that submit proposals, as per the Texas Professional Services 
Procurement Act and the Uniform Grant and Contract Management Standards.  

 

The City of Rio Grande City is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 
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